Thomas Alleyne’s High School

The English Department

The English Department at Thomas Alleyne’s is a large, forward-thinking department containing a set of excellent, committed teachers, dedicated to inspiring and motivating students of all abilities. There are eight members of the department: the Head of Department, the Second in Department, and six other English teachers, some of whom have additional responsibilities elsewhere in school.
Students at Key Stage 3 and 4 are taught within ability groupings in English. There are two parallel half-year groups; which are then set according to ability. At Key Stage 3 we work closely with the middle schools to ensure continuity in the delivery of the programmes of study. This includes the use of a Year 8 to 9 Transition Unit. The AQA syllabus for English Language and Literature is followed at GCSE and A’ level. At Post 16, we offer both A’ Level English Literature and A’ Level English Language. 
The English Department plays a role in the extra-curricular life of Thomas Alleyne’s.  Staff members and students have been involved in World Book Day celebrations, as well as organising inter-house creative writing competitions and submitting creative writing and poetry pieces to the local Rotary Club competitions. There has also been trips out of school to see theatre productions for GCSE students and to London conferences for the A’ level English students.  The department has recently promoted the importance of developing oracy skills and Year 9 students have worked with the ‘Talk the Talk’ organisation in support of this.
